
Association Staff: 
 

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

       October 19, 2023 

              KEENAGERS 

 
                     November 9, 2023  

                     10:30 a.m. 
 

                   Oyster Bay Baptist Church 
 

               *Please bring a potluck dish 

 

 
WITH MUCH APPRECIATION 

 
109TH ANNUAL GATHERING OF THE 
BALDWIN BAPTIST ASSOCIATION 

 
Thanks to everyone who was involved in preparation for our  

annual meeting. Special thanks to Marsha Laird and Angie Estes 
who handled most of the logistics in preparation for the gathering. 

Thanks also to Pastor Josh Lilly and all those who served and  
hosted us at First Baptist Church, Robertsdale. I also appreciate  
the leadership of our moderator Josh Vance, Pastor at Stapleton 
First Baptist Church. Please pray for our many ministry leaders  
as they move forward touching lives for Christ. What a joy it is  
to appreciate our pastors as they faithfully serve and preach the  

Word of God. Please pray for them as well. 
 

THANKS ALSO…… 
 

I am also very grateful to those who served with Nate Diehl in  
the ministry tent at the Baldwin County Fair and at the Shrimp  

Festival. God will bless and use your service there. 
 

Rick Ellison 
Director of Missions 


